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Sonierou 18 Street 10438 Athens 
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IndustriALL Global Union stands in solidarity with Pan 
Hellenic Energy Federation 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers,  

 
I write to you on behalf of IndustriALL Global Union, which represents more than fifty million 
workers in mining, energy and manufacturing industries in 140 countries worldwide, to express 
our full support and solidarity with you in your struggle against the privatization of the energy 
companies, and the exploitation of mineral resources by multinational companies at the 
detriment of the people of Greece.   
 
IndustriALL Global Union fully supports your call demanding that the government stop 
permanently any plans to sell public-owned companies in the energy sector, including Hellenic 
Petroleum, Public Power Corporation (PPC), National Natural Gas System Operator (DESFA), 
and the Public Gas Corporation (DEPA), as well as mineral resources.  Furthermore, we 
support your demand, which calls on the government to undertake the productive 
reconstruction of the country, in full consultation with workers and unions, and paying 
particular attention to those companies that could make a significant contribution towards 
achieving this goal.   
 
IndustriALL Global Union stands shoulder to shoulder with the Panhellenic Energy Federation 
and all Greek workers in fighting against the privatization of the public-owned energy 
companies, and the exploitation of the country’s mineral resources for the exclusive benefit of 
multinational companies. 
 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Valter Sanches 
General Secretary 
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